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The IRBA's Integrated Report for 2017/2018 has been published and is now available on the IRBA 
website www.irba.co.za. 
 
 

To receive a hard copy of the report, please send a written request to the Manager: Public 
Relations, Ms Lebogang Manganye at lmanganye@irba.co.za. 
 

 

Bernard Peter Agulhas 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
About the IRBA 
 
The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and 
international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted 
by Registered Auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 
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